
Youth Commission Meeting 

Wednesday June 2, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. 
  

The meeting will be virtual and can be accessed via zoom. 
 

Meeting Agenda 

I. Farewell to our seniors Oliver and Tara  

 

II. Website update by Diana  

 

III. Strategy to recruit new members for Autumn 

 

IV. Potential  Initiatives for Autumn  

 

A brief  recap of our May Meeting  

 

I. Ms. Phostoli, Assistant Principal at Ridgefield High School presented the ‘No Place for Hate’ 

initiative to the commission  

 

-The program empowers students to stand up for what’s right. The goal is to create a school 

environment where all kids thrive and feel safe to thrive.  

 

Students take a pledge to speak out against prejudice and champion all students. The premise is 

that one student can make a difference in a school environment.  

 

Student Ambassadors are being recruited for the program and have been advertised at the high 

school.  

 

There is a website and plans to expand the No Place for Hate program with the goal of improving 

the school climate in the high school and beyond. 

 

II. Web site update by Dianna. She is revamping the site to make it more visually appealing and 

user friendly. There will be a clear place to join and pertinent information for the public to peruse 

as they wish. We look forward to the June update!  
 


